
NOTES FROM THE SESSION 
 
Our Session has been busy with church business and Presbytery business. The most joyful 
gathering we had was the installaBon of Pastor KaBe, which was aEended by several ministers 
from our Presbytery. Rev. Dr. Donald Wilson, a childhood friend of Reverend KaBe, delivered the 
sermon. A recepBon was held in the Wilder House following the InstallaBon service.  
 
Members of the Session completed mandatory Boundary Training online in May. Several 
members traveled to Clarks Summit Presbyterian Church in June to meet with representaBves 
of the Board of Pensions to learn about the rollout in 2025 of the new benefits structure. This 
will affect the medical dues our church pays for the pastor. 
 
The Session voted to send two children to Camp Lackawanna. Mia and Jack Enot aEended the 
Adventure Sleuths week and had a great Bme. They reported seeing eagles, snakes, and 
porcupines and playing sports, baking cookies, and hiking. They are truly grateful for the 
opportunity. 
 
Our various church commiEees have been very busy, maintaining and improving our buildings 
and grounds, planning events, and caring for each other. Some acBviBes include Mother’s Day 
and Father’s Day giVs, the strawberry fesBval, awarding scholarships, doing sing-alongs at 
nursing homes, serving ice cream at Dyberry Day Camp, teaching Sunday School, and praying for 
each other.  Look through this newsleEer to find more details, or speak to one of the commiEee 
chairs.  Following is a list of the CommiEee Chairs: 
Buildings and Grounds: Kevin Knapp 
Fellowship, Chris5an Educa5on, Living Na5vity: Terry Lawrence 
Chris5an Care: Susan Seber 
Mission and Service: No chair 
Personnel: Craig Olver 
Stewardship/Finance: Janet Olver, Lorraine Gallik 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE SESSION 
 
Class of 2024   Class of 2025   Class of 2026 
    Craig Olver  Pat Rine 
Linda Zimmer   Emily Gunuskey Terry Lawrence 
Bruce Hutchison    Mark Bartocci   Sally Rutherford 


